Dear Debashis Dutta.

Congratulations! The ACS Committee on Professional Training (CPT) reviewed your 2020 periodic report at their recent meeting in New Orleans, determined that your program meets all requirements in the ACS guidelines, and has recommended continuation of your ACS Approval. Your department can continue to provide certificates to its graduates.

More detailed feedback including the strengths of your program and potential areas of improvement may be viewed by logging into the Chemistry Program Approval and Review System (CPARS) Once you log in with your ACS ID and password, navigate to **Institutional Details** and then to **Submission History**. Choose the periodic report and click on View My Submission. You will see your review and any suggestions that the reviewers made for future program development.

Your department's next periodic report is due in 2026. Please feel free to contact the ACS Program Approval Staff at cpt@acs.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely, Michelle M. Brooks, Ph.D. Manager, ACS Approval Program American Chemical Society